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Scripture and Special Religious Education 2020 
 

Wednesday, February 12, 2020. 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 

Throughout this year, Christian Special Religious Education (SRE) and Catholic Scripture classes are being 
offered to students. In past years there has been a Kindergarten class, a Year 1/2 Class, a Year 3/4 Class and 
a Year 5/6 Class. Last year, SRE Classes were collaborative (K-6) and this worked well, with multiple SRE 
teachers working together to deliver lessons. This will take place again this year for SRE, unless class sizes 
become too large. In 2020, Catholic Scripture lessons will take place in the following groups: a K-2 Class, a 
Year 3/4 Class and a Year 5/6 Class. 
 
Classes will be taking place on a Friday from Week 6 (March 6). All classes will take place from 11.30am to 
12.15pm. In the past almost a third of the students in each grade took part. Students who do not attend one 
of these groups take part in quiet catch-up or reading time in a non-scripture classroom. 
 

Enrolment in Scripture/SRE classes is based on what preference was indicated on your child’s enrolment 
form, unless you have changed preferences in the meantime. If your child currently attends a group but you 
would like their group changed, or participation withdrawn, please indicate so on the note below. If you 
cannot remember what group your child was in, please complete the form below. In addition, if your child 
has not been in a group, and you would like for them added to one for 2020, please complete and return the 
note below. Please ensure all notes are returned by Tuesday, February 18. 
 

Getting notes in early will help us to organise rolls and locations, as well as assist the scripture teachers in 
being able to order their resources and workbooks before classes commence. Thank you for your assistance.  
 

Regards, 
Michelle Hulme  
Principal 
- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   

2020 Scripture / SRE Classes 
Please return this note to your child’s class teacher/the office by Tuesday, February 18. 

 

Dear Ms Hulme / Class Teacher, 
 
In 2020 I would like my child _______________________________________ of class _________ to attend: 
 Catholic Scripture 
 Combined Christian Special Religious Education (SRE) 

 Non-Scripture supervision 
 
 
Name of Parent/Carer: ____________________________Signed: _____________ Date: _______________ 


